
2023: TERM 4, Week 10                        14/12/2023 

 

From the Headmaster 

 FROM THE OVAL  

Dear Parents, Caregivers and members of the community 
 
Thank you for your tremendous support across all areas of Southwell life through 2023. 
 
I wish our leaving students and families well into the future, and everyone in our community all the 
best as this year concludes, and into the 2024 new year. 
 
Yours sincerely  Jason Speedy 
 
 

Congratulations to Winchester 
Winners of  the King Memorial 

House Competition for  
2023 



 

 

 

 

Awards, Badges, Special Certificates & Announcements 



 

 

 

 

Awards, Badges, Special Certificates & Announcements 
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Southwell Prizegiving Snapshots 



 

Year 6 Christmas Pantomime Snapshots 



 

Year 8 Fun Day Snapshots 



 

Year 0-2 Nativity Snapshots 



 

Year 3 Christmas Concert Snapshots 


